
From:
To: Peter Ottery
Cc: Feldman, Lesley
Subject: RE: Planning application amendment request for application 18/5992/HSE at 45 The RidgewayLondonNW11

8QP
Date: 28 November 2018 16:44:00

Hi Peter,

I have discussed the proposed 4.5 metre depth with my manager.

We make our decisions based on the public amenity impacts of the proposal and even though the occupier of
the neighbouring property at this particular time happens not to object, it is not a reason to approve an extension
that we consider would cause harm to amenity.

For this proposal to be approved, please amend the plans to measure 3.5 metres in depth siding the adjoining
occupier at no.43 as previously requested.

Kind regards,

Planning Assistant
Finchley and Golders Green
Development and Regulatory Services
London Borough of Barnet, Barnet House, 1255 High Road, Whetstone, London N20 0EJ
Tel
Barnet Online: www.barnet.gov.uk

please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email

-----Original Message-----
From: Peter Ottery [mailto:peter.ottery@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 24 November 2018 09:12
To: 
Subject: Re: Planning application amendment request for application 18/5992/HSE at 45 The
RidgewayLondonNW11 8QP

Hi 

As recently discussed, I would advise you that the adjoining owner/occupier at 43, The Ridgeway, has provided
written confirmation that the proposed 4.5 m deep extension along her boundary with no. 45 is acceptable to
her. I am forwarding a copy of letter for your attention, and I hope that this satisfactorily deals with the depth
issue.

Kind regards,

Peter Ottery Dip TP MRTPI

On 05/11/2018 15:11, @barnet.gov.uk wrote:
> Dear Sir/Madam
> Please find attached a letter requesting amendments for Application No
> 18/5992/HSE Kind regards
>
>
> This email and any attachments to it are intended solely for the individual to whom it is addressed. It may
contain sensitive or confidential material and should be handled accordingly. However, it is recognised that, as










